
HB 2617 -- DEATH INVESTIGATIONS

SPONSOR: Hubrecht

This bill provides that when a death occurs outside a licensed
health care facility under the care of a licensed, certified
hospice, the county coroner need not be contacted and no
investigation shall be conducted if the death is certified by the
treating physician of the deceased.


